
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOUNDARY REVIEW  

FOR COLLEGIATE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Please join us at the public meeting as we 

encourage all our Collegiate Community 

to be part of the discussion as                   

in-catchment boundaries may change for 

Collegiate and Eastdale students 

on Tuesday, November 19th at 6:00 pm 

at Orchard Park Secondary School.    
Go to  https://hwdsb.info/boundaryreview for more information on the 

Stoney Creek Boundary Review and give your input. 

https://hwdsb.info/boundaryreview 

https://www.engagehwdsb.ca/lower-stoney-creek-boundary-review
https://www.engagehwdsb.ca/lower-stoney-creek-boundary-review

